
What is a contextual application? 
The difference in permitted use and discretionary use
The information below came from the Land Use Bylaw, please visit calgary.ca/development for more 
information.

vs.

Tip: Anytime you see the word ‘contextual,’ it will be a permitted use = no comments, no 
relaxations.

Contextual Single Detached dwelling applications follow a strict set of rules, are restricted in size and placement based on the neighbouring  
properties and cannot propose any relaxations of the Land Use Bylaw. As part of the application process, The City completes a review on all 
applications to determine if all the contextual rules are being met. 

What if the application does not meet the rules?  
If the application does not meet the contextual rules, The City informs the applicant that they can change their application to meet the rules or the 
application will become a discretionary use Single Detached dwelling which would allow The City and the public to comment.

Permitted use

The City 

The public 

Contextual Single Detached Dwelling
These types of homes are classified as a permitted use and can 
only exist in developed areas. A permitted use means 
the building meets specific Use Rules and building design 
requirements that follow all the Land Use Bylaw rules. Because no 
relaxations can be requested and the property meets all the 
criteria, The City and the public CANNOT provide comments. 

Who can comment on the application: 

Discretionary use

The City 

The public 

Single Detached Dwelling
These types of homes are classified as a discretionary use in 
developed areas. Relaxations on Land Use Bylaw Rules can be 
requested by applicants.  A discretionary use means The City and 
the public CAN comment on the use of the building and how 
the design may impact or align with policies and the community 
context, i.e. setbacks, height, size, etc. 

Who can comment on the application: 

Learn more at:
Calgary.ca/development
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